Original: 2188

IRRC

From: Smith, James M.

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2002 8:58 AM

To: IRRC

Cc: Harris, Mary Lou; Markham, Christopher L.; Wyatte, Mary S.
Subject: FW: Final-Form Regulation Submittal

Comment received on #2188

————— Original Message-----

From: Suzanne Yunghans [mailto:paaap@voicenet.com]
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2002 4:19 PM

To: Smith, James M.

Subject: RE: Final-Form Regulation Submittal

Jim,

I have received word from both neonatologists who co-chair the Fetus and
Newborn Committee of the PA Chapter, American Academy of Pediatrics. They
have reviewed the final form regs 10-137 and find them to be acceptable.
Thank you for giving us the opportunity to comment!

Suzanne C. Yunghans

Fxecutive Director

PA Chapter, American Academy of Pediatrics
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